
We will be moving into 
our new school in 

January 2015. Come and 
celebrate our Victorian 

building and share some 
memories. 

A change of plan 
We were meant to move into our new 
school in January 2015…but the new school 
is not ready yet…so we will be in our old 
school until half term. 
 

The good news 
We can have another opportunity for past 
pupils, teachers and friends of Woolmore to come and visit their old school.  Hooray! 
 

Come and visit us! 
What wil l  be happening? 
§ Tours of the school  
§ Look at photos and archive books from across the Woolmore years 
§ Meet and talk to some of the staff and governors who have been here for many 

years (and the new ones too!) 
§ Share some of your memories with us – write them down and be part of the 

Woolmore Memory Archive 
§ Have a cup of tea and a piece of cake 

 
 

Check	
  out	
  the	
  news	
  @	
  www.woolmore.towerhamlets.sch.uk	
  


